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“Finally, I can be with friends!”

The switch to online learning due to COVID-19 has been a hardship for the families 
of The Patch. Many of our members were confined to their homes from March to 
June, with few opportunities to see other kids their age. As we designed our own 
community education hub in The Patch Academy, we were deliberate about 
including athletics, art and other recreational activities. 

Marcus normally attends the residential West End 
Boys School. His sister brought him one morning, 
though she hadn’t registered him for The 
Academy. “I don’t know what to do!” She said. 
“I’ve never seen him like this. He’s withdrawn and 
not working, and constantly on his phone trying 
to talk with friends. Can you take him?”

Fortunately, we had space and we immediately 
got to work, helping him focus on classwork. 
Marcus had really been suffering from a lack 
of socialization, and being around kids his age 
seemed to refresh his spirit. He has found a 
new friend in Caroline, and they regularly help 
each other. The two are inseparable during 
gym time, regularly playing tennis together, or 
partnering up for nature scavenger hunts in 
the park. Socialization is so important to kids’ 
development, and were glad we’ve prioritized 
that at The Patch Academy!

Thank you for helping Marcus find a new friend 
and overcome the lingering effects of isolation! 
When children are able to get active with their 
friends, they work out some energy and are 
better able to focus on their schoolwork. You are 
making a profound difference in Marcus’ life!
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You Show Families That They Matter

FAMILY SERVICES

Vicky’s family is especially looking forward to being a part of The Cabbage Patch’s Christmas 
Assistance Program this year.  She and her husband both were laid off in March and Vicky is 
still waiting to receive her first unemployment check.  She was recently called back to work, 
but it has been a difficult time for her as she is trying to do her job while answering her 5 kids’ 
questions (via text) about their schoolwork (i.e. Non Traditional Instruction).  

The 2019 Patch Parents Christmas party

One of her children is a 9th grader 
who has a learning disorder.  Helping 
him with his schoolwork has been 
especially challenging.  When we told 
her that she would be a part of our 
Christmas Program again this year she 
was very thankful and appreciative of 
our help.  She said, “I struggle with just 
trying to keep up.  The help that I will 
receive this Christmas from The Patch 
will allow me to give my kids at least 
something for Christmas.  Without The 
Patch’s help, I would have to explain 
to them why they won’t be getting 
any Christmas gifts this year.”  

Thank you for helping families like Vicky’s to celebrate Christmas in an especially challenging 
year. The children and parents served by The Cabbage Patch continue to feel the effects of 
the pandemic, and it means so much when you affirm that they matter.

“The help that I will receive this Christmas from The Patch will allow me 
to give my kids at least something for Christmas.”

Can You Believe $19 (per month)
          Could Change A Child’s Life?
We are looking for donors to invest $19 per month to  
change the life of an at-risk child. It’s simple, just sign up for  
a reoccuring gift, and your gift will provide these things and more:

• Half-day of NTI instruction
• Three days of food for one child
• One hour of homework help

Get started at
www.cabbagepatch.org/donation-page
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The Cabbage Patch Distanced Social

CELEBRATIONS

It’s not too late to give! 
Visit www.cabbagepatch.org to make a donation!

Raffle tickets $19k raffle 
winners walked away with 
sunglasses, a new grill, hard-
to-find bourbons, etc., but 
our kids are the big winners!

237 Total Hands on Deck - 
people, corporations and 
personnel helped to make A 
Distanced Cabbage Patch 
Social a huge success!

3 Exclusive Bourbons - 223 
total raffle tickets sold for King 
of Kentucky Bourbon, Old 
Forester Birthday Bourbon and 
Pappy Van Winkle bourbon! 

$150k raised - this supports 
the Patch Academy (NTI 
instruction) so parents can 
work; as well as food, rent 
and utility assistance for 
families in need. 

A Distanced Cabbage Patch Social
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Donation Needs:

How Can I Help?
If you enjoy reading these stories of changed lives, we want you to know that you can also 
help make them happen. Here are a few ideas...

• My Tarc bus cards

• Walmart gift cards

• Thornton’s gas cards

• Kroger gift cards

• Contact: Doug Holm, dholm@
cabbagepatch.org or 753-4434

Did you know?
You can sign up for Kroger Community Rewards, 
and a portion of your purchases will support  
The Cabbage Patch!

www.kroger.com/account/
enrollcommunityrewardsnow

Shop at www.smile.amazon.com to support The 
Patch! This site functions just like Amazon, but 
you can designate The Cabbage Patch as the 
charity to benefit from your purchases.   

2021 Golf Tournament
Monday, June 14 •1:00-6:00 PM

Big Spring Country Club
Join us for our annual golf tournament! 

Proceeds benefit The Patch’s 
Educational Opportunities and 
Recreation/Youth Development 

Programs. Sign up on the Our Events 
page of www.cabbagepatch.org.
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College Scholar Stats for Spring 2020
•23 full-time
•5 part-time
•2 grad school

•26 Bachelor’s
•2 Associate’s
•2 Master’s

3030
DEGREES

Including:
•University of Kentucky
•University of Louisville
•Western Kentucky University

•Eastern Kentucky University
•Berea College
•Northern Kentucky University

GradS
•2 expected graduations in December, 2020
•5 expected gradations in May, 2021
•13 High School graduates in June 2020
   (100% accepted into a college program!)

EDUCATIONAL OPPORTUNITIES 

As we in Louisville continue to be the epicenter of the 
modern civil rights movement, Cabbage Patch staff 
members are working to provide historical context and 
have challenging conversations. Children are coming 
to The Patch with bigger feelings than they know how 
to process. Some Patch members are experiencing their 
first personal awareness of the long-standing, systematic 
inequalities that have been the realities for their parents 
and grandparents. 
Among our middle school and high school students, we 
are seeing a lot of fear and anger over recent events in 
our community and across the country. We have had a 
lot of productive discussions about what it means to be 
a Black man or woman today, and how young people 
can feel safer and empowered to help make a change. 
It’s never easy to confront these issues, and there are 
often tears on both sides, but they are so essential.
The children of The Patch are grappling with the  
burden of being the generation that breaks cycles  
of inequity. We are focusing on education to equip 
young people to understand the chaos around  
them, and find their role in creating a more just  
society. Thank you for supporting this vital work. 

Essential Conversations for 2020

*Names changed to protect the privacy of the people we serve. 
Photo used for illustrative purposes only.
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***NEED TITLE***

The pandemic has changed 
everything we do, but staff 
members at The Patch 
work hard to make sure 
children have extracurricular 
opportunities. 

While COVID-19 was an unprecedented 
disruption to one of our most beloved 
programs, Seed to Table, the children of The 
Patch had prepared the garden beds and 
planted a few crops before the onset of the 
pandemic. Cabbage Patch staff members 
visited the beds regularly to weed and water 
during the quarantine, remaining ever faithful 
that we would be able to garden together 
again. By the time regulations were in place 
and we were able to come back together for 
socially distanced programming, everything 
was ready for children to pick up where we 
left off!

Children were eager to get their hands in 
the dirt. They planted tomatoes, herbs, and 
cucumbers. They also learned to use the 
plants from the garden to make some of 
their favorite foods, harvesting the previously 
planted blueberries and strawberries to make 
ice box jam and using juice from those  
berries to make popsicles. These kids also received lessons on the food pyramid, making 
healthier food choices, and learned fun outdoor games like badminton they could play to 
get more exercise.

After being confined to their homes for longer than we ever would have imagined, the fresh air, 
sunshine, exercise and bountiful harvest all combined to be the celebration we needed. Thank 
you for making it possible for children experience some normalcy after a challenging spring!

RECREATION AND YOUTH DEVELOPMENT
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In the early days of the COVID-19 
pandemic, Margaret Shaw read 
about the work that The Cabbage 
Patch is doing to help local children 
and families. The article brought back 
memories of being a little girl living 
on St. James Court, and being able 
to walk to The Cabbage Patch. At 83 
years old, she said she will never forget 
how much she loved to sit in the cute 
chairs made from fruit crates. Just 
one example of Miss Marshall’s clever, 
frugal ingenuity.

Ms. Shaw was inspired by the article 
to send a generous donation to The 
Patch. We are thankful her support 
and for the support of all our alumni. 
We have those who have experienced 
God’s love at The Patch to thank for 
our longevity.

Please visit us online at  
www.cabbagepatch.org to learn  
about giving opportunities!

ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT

***NEED TITLE***

Significant Change in Family?
• You got married
• You were divorced
• You had a birth of a new child 
    or grandchild
• An immediate family member 
   pass away

Review and Update 
Important Documents
• Will or trust agreements
• Life insurance policy beneficiaries
• IRA/401K/403B/Pension beneficiaries
• Powers of attorney/living will/
   healthcare surrogate

Is it time for an “important paper check-up”?



8

Legacies of Generosity - John Fenton Kottkamp Memorial Fund

Established in 2015 in loving memory of John Fenton 
Kottkamp, this fund honors Fenton’s legacy through 
educational opportunities for at-risk youth. 

Toby Nutt is an old friend of Fenton’s father Steve. His 
connection to the Cabbage Patch goes back to the late 
1970s, when he was coaching basketball for Crescent Hill 
Baptist Church.

Toby’s son Grady was a great friend to Fenton, and though 
their years together at college ended in Fenton’s passing, 
Toby saw an opportunity to honor Fenton’s legacy in his 
hometown city. Such a great man was surely deserving of 
a great organization to honor him, and The Patch was the 
perfect place to assure that students could achieve the 
dream of a college degree; a dream that Fenton had shared.  

NAMED FUND SPOTLIGHT

If you intend on shaping and changing lives for the better, start early and be prepared to have 
constant, not occasional contact.  I know that often times the staff at The Patch becomes family 
to these kids as they grow.  And it is thru their day to day involvement that these youngsters 
grow to have the desire to be successful and productive members of society.  When Cindy and 
I attend the annual fundraising dinner, our favorite part has always been hearing from one or 
more of the young men or women that are now college students.  They stand up there looking 
and sounding like a million bucks and with a thankful heart they recall the volunteers and staff of 
The Patch that invested all that time with them and helped get them to where they are now and 
where they are heading in the future.  It’s powerful!

Given by his friends who were touched by Fenton’s joy for life and love of family and friends, this 
fund is a beacon of hope that shines out of tragic circumstances. Just as Fenton’s warm, loving 
presence brought light to his loved ones’ lives, his fund illuminates the path to success for young 
people who dare to follow their dreams.

To Establish a  
Named Fund:

• If establishing during a 
lifetime, a $10,000 minimum 
gift is required. (may be paid 
over two years)

• If establishing through an 
estate plan, a $20,000 
minimum gift is required

• Sign a Fund Information form

• Work with staff to determine 
fund name, purpose and 
description

For more information contact: 
Jennifer Scott, 502-753-4446, 
jscott@cabbagepatch.org or

Tracy Holladay at 502-753-4445, 
tholladay@cabbagepatch.org

I distinctly remember pulling up to The Patch in our church 
van and giving my kids the highly inspirational pregame 
speech.  It would always start with something like, “This 
might be the year we beat these guys!” They would literally 
run a full court press designed to force us to the soft spot 
in the floor where the leaking roof seemed to be their sixth 
man on defense.  Their jerseys were old and faded but 
those kids came to play! 

-Toby Nutt
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MEMORIALS

Sam Isaacs
     Elaine Wells
Geneva Kimbro
     Doris Hooper
John FentonKottkamp
     Dianne Wiegel
Rev. Gerald F. Kummer
     Mark, Barb, Brian, and Robert Draa
     Elise Kalika
    Joyce E. Kalika
    Rita Kummer
    Karen Shaughnessy
    Janet Snapp

Mrs. JoAnn Lindsey
     Pamela Folden
Bee Mauch
     Mr. James Mauch and Ms. Sharon Smith
Mr. Ted Merhoff
     Ms. Ann Wiley Berry
Sissy Nash
     Mr. and Mrs. Roger M. Dalton
Mr. Shirley W. Palmer-Ball
     Mr. Lawrence P. Palmer-Ball, II

Thank you to the following donors who made    
gifts to The Cabbage Patch in memory of others 
from August 1, 2020 to October 31, 2020.

Babby and Papa
     Ms. Kathering Ogle
Olene Woods Bailey
     Sandra Bailey and Clarence Woods
Mrs. Maude D. Baker
     Katherine M. Davis
     Susan and Chip Snyder
Mrs. Joanne Gutermuth Buese
     Camille Wagner
Mr. Joseph C. Burks, Sr.
     Gary and Betsey Daniel
James and Lelia Chandler
     Roxanne James
Mr. Charles W. Dietsch
     Regina Schmidt
Mr. William G. Duncan, Jr. 
     Mr. and Mrs. C. Barret Birnsteel
Mr. Joseph C. “Skip” French, Jr.
     Mr. Sammy Steele
Charles, Betty, and Theresa Gellhaus
     Suzanna and Michael Hernandez
Norma and Louie Giesel
     Mr. David Giesel
Louis O. Giesel, Sr. 
     Tom Jones
Charles and Peggy Greenwood
     Mr. Jack & Mrs. Ruth Teeple
Mr. James Pryor Hancock
     James and Grace Griesel
Mrs. Jo Ann Haney
     Mrs. Sandra Columbo
     Nancy D. Haney
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MEMORIALS

Dr. James Paton, III
     Mrs. Patrice E. Paton
Mrs. Charles (Jerry) Pence
     Anne and Bob Allison
     Dr. and Mrs. Joe F. Atterbury
     Cheeky Babe
     Lee and Vic Baltzell
     Charlotte and Joe Banta
     Mr. and Mrs. George Brooks

     Ms. Ginny Brown
     Missy Bush
     Jim and Penney Carneal
     Ann Cobb
     Mr. William R. Cole, III
     Mr. and Mrs. James T. Crain, Jr.
     Katherine M. Davis
     Ernie and Valerie Dreher
     Gillian Dunn
     Mrs. Anne Ehrman
     Joan and LaMar Gaston
     James and Grace Giesel
     Mrs. John B. Gray
     Mrs. Donald Harbst

     Reverend Rebecca Heid
     Lisa and Brian Houghlin
     Bettye M. McClure
     Michael and Donna McClure
     Anne H. T. Moore
     Dr. Nancy J. Newman
     Suzanne Padgett
     Mrs. Helen Palmer-Ball
     Leigh and Ken Parrot
     Mr. and Mrs. Gene M. Pope
     Gwynne and Grover Potts
     Martha Rankin
     Laura and David Roshburg
     Jennifer Scott
     Louise B. Seiler
     Ann M. Sharp
     Ludmilla B. Shaver
     Betty and David Stallard
     Mark Vanderwerp
     Frances S. Wagner
     Margery T. Welch
     Edie Wells
     Patty and Bill West
Mrs. Barbara N. Potts
     Anne and Bob Allison
     Babblers Book Club
     Mrs. Hollis B. Willig
Marianne B. Rucker
     Embry Rucker and Joan MacLean
Donna Schmidt
     Michael D. Schmidt
Dennis R. Schrecker
     Linda Schrecker
Mrs. Jean Olive Smith
     Raymond G. Smith

Memorials continued
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HONOREES

Mrs. Martha Steele
     Anonymous
Anne C. T. Townes
     Frances G. Coady
Dr. Charles (Chaz) Stewart Vose
     Constance Archer
     Mr. and Mrs. Mike Benson
     Mrs. Emily Buechler
     Mr. and Mrs. Charles M. Burns, III
     Ms. Judy Halbrooks
     Ms. Julia K. Hall
     Health Help, Inc.
     Mrs. Diana Hendrix
     Mr. and Mrs. Franklin Hoopes
     The Kentucky Center for Oral  
       and Maxillofacial Surgery PSC
     Mr. and Mrs. Mike Nash
     Mr. and Mrs. William H. Pieratt
     Dann and Teal Reilly
     Becky and Reece Reinhold
     Mr. and Mrs. Walter S. Robertson
     Dr. Robert Rush
     Mr. and Mrs. William T. Strunk
     Mr. William H. Turner and Ms. Deborah Mastrangelo
     Michael Wells
Beverly Tway Wagner
     Mrs. Barbara Moore

Thank you to the following donors who made 
gifts to The Cabbage Patch in honor of others 
from August 1, 2020 to October 31, 2020.

Mr. Ken Coulter
     Mrs. Jennifer McClinton
     Mr. Greg Newbern
David Dorsey
     Armstrong Family Foundation
Rev. J. Tracy Holladay
     Kathy Belcher
Clay Kanappell
     Brown-Forman Corporation
Mayghin Levine
     Delta Dental of Kentucky
Calvin Fletcher Lowry
     Rose Lowry
Lisa Niehaus
     Mrs. Polly Moter
Ms. Jennifer Scott
     Tracy Holladay
     Anne Wunsch
Louise B. Seiler
     Mr. and Mrs. Joseph B. Seiler
Mary Stokes
     Mrs. Marti Buechlein
Marita and Bob Willis and All of their Children
     Laurie Anne and Bill Roberts
Mr. Stephen T. Wolford
     Dr. and Mrs. John B. Wolford

Memorials continued
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Make a donation online at 
www.cabbagepatch.org or mail gift cards 

to 1413 S. 6th Street, Louisville, KY 40208

Make Christmas Merry and Bright 
for a Cabbage Patch family!

2020 Board of Directors

President
William G. Meyer, III
President Elect
Mike Fallot
Treasurer
Sally N. Harper
Secretary
Liz Haas
Anita Barbee, Ph.D.
Kelly Burke
Jim Carneal
Robert G. Christian
Robert L. Crady, III
Julia Bright Crigler
Alex D. Croft
David D. Dorsey
Michael P. Drake
Michael Duke
Greg Ehrhard
Charlie Farnsley
Angela Stallings 
Hagan
David Hall
Miles Harrison
Patrick A. Hayden
Brian Howell
Emily Lawrence
Mark Pfeifer, M.D.

Allison Pitman
Janet Raderer
Robert W. Reuther
Jessica Rives
Frances M. Scholtz
Susan Staples
Fiona Starks
John Stokes
Steve Stowers
Philip Tamplin
Karen Thomas
Chris Whelan
Steven R. Wilson
Stephen Wolford
Board Members Emeritus 
Lea Fischbach 
David Y. Wood

Executive Director 
Rev. Dr. Corey Miller


